
as a resident at the same home here in mason for 46 years, i’ve always been concerned about things
that would affect my town and state, and how now i’m concerned about the liberty precedent
agreement.

the puc staff expert, melissa whitten, and the nh office of consumer advocate both recommended
against approval of this agreement, testifying that this agreement is not needed, not wanted, nor is it in
the best interests of nh.

the nh office of energy and planning’s 10 year strategy strongly promotes diversity of supply and not be
unreasonably reliant on natural gas which is more than 50% at this time.

there are too many reasons not to approve this agreement.

one just needs to step back and see the whole picture.

sincerely

larry devito
26 blueberry lane
mason nh
603-878-1094


